
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 
   

  

 

 

Weekly Message 
Dear Parents,  

Today is World Teachers’ Day, and I started the day with a big Thank You to all my teaching staff for the 

great work they do every day in shaping young lives and guiding our students to become great citizens. It 

is critical work, and I am proud to be part of the teaching profession. 

 

It has been an extraordinarily busy week, with many extra activities occurring throughout the week. 

 

Swimming School has continued, and our students are making great progress, finishing up today, having 

had their assessments done yesterday. 

 

We had another good roll-up for Kindergarten Orientation on Tuesday with over 60 parents attending (as 

well as all new our 2018 students!) This was the first time that the students had been in the classroom 

without their parents, so it was very exciting for them to actually be learning like real big school students! 

Their parents attended an information session with Mrs Neaves and a number of teachers and also Karen 

Tominez from our P&C. Our thanks go to all those people who helped out. 

 

On Wednesday night we had our BYOD (Bring Your Own Device) information evening, where we 

presented our vision for the next few years around how we will be implementing Mobile Technology into 

our school. There was some good discussion and a number of great questions which will help guide us as 

we explore the possibilities that modern technology offers us. 

 

Yesterday the school got behind Aya Milton, fundraising for her upcoming trip to Adelaide to compete in 

the swimming at the Pan Pacific Games. We held a Come as Your Favourite Sports Star Day, with many 

fine looking athletes parading through the school during the day. Aya and her family would like to pass 

on their thanks to everyone for their support, and we wish her all the best in the competition. 
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We are currently implementing PAT tests across our school. These are Progress Achievement Tests and 

are a series of tests designed to provide objective, norm-referenced information to teachers about their 

students' skills and understandings in a range of key areas. They are recognised as one of the most effective 

ways to track students’ progress, and as they are completed on-line, analysis of the results is relatively 

simple. These tests will be conducted regularly and will form part of our analysis of our students’ learning 

and will provide valuable information in supporting every student in their learning journey. 

 

On Monday Claire Wren from 6S travelled to Sydney where she was 

presented with a Fred Hollows Humanity Award, The award recognises 

Year 6 students who show compassion, integrity and kindness in their 

lives, just as Fred did. Claire was nominated in recognition for the values 

and caring actions that she displays every day at Wollongong PS and in 

the wider community. Congratulations Claire, a well-deserved award. 

  

Next Monday we are having a visit from an NRMA team who will be doing workshops around road safety 

with all of our classes. Only a few schools state-wide are able to participate in this program each year so 

a big Thanks to Miss Gray for organising the visit. 

   

Have a happy and safe weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

Harold Cosier 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

Awards Term 4 – Week 2 

Certificate of Merit  
KH Salman  

KN Artem  

1D Molly  
1-2N    Marko  
2G Sasha, Ahmed 
3B      Oskar  
3-4HS Dima  
3-4P    Vera  
4R Bailey  
5-6A Cooper  
5-6B Zara  
5-6M    Jay  
5-6P Lawrence  
   

 

 

 

Student of the Week    

KH Catherine  
KN Raeve  
1C Delilah  
1D Shreya  
1-2M    Andrew  
1-2N Tanna  
2G Grace  
3B Heather  
3-4HS Jake  
3-4P  Joseph  
4R Fatimah 
5-6A Zibwa  
5-6B Jordan  
5-6M    Lina  
5-6P Mark  
5C       Catherine 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



CALENDAR
 
Term 4, Week 3 

Monday, Oct 23rd     

Tuesday, Oct 24th         

 

Kindergarten Orientation – 
9.30am – 10.45am 
 

 
Wednesday, Oct 25th        
   

BYOD Parent information 
session 6pm – 7pm 

Thursday, Oct 26th       “Come as a sports star” 
fundraiser for Aya Milton 

Friday, Oct 27th  PSSA Sport 
 

 
Term 4, Week 4 

Monday, Oct 30th      

Tuesday, Oct 31st          

 

Kindergarten Orientation – 
9.30am – 10.45am 
 

 
Wednesday, Nov 1st         
   

 

Thursday, Nov 2nd         

Friday, Nov 3rd   PSSA Sport 
 

 
 
Term 4, Week 5 

Monday Nov 6th       

Tuesday, Nov 7th            

 
Wednesday, Nov 8th          
   

 

Thursday, Nov 9th          

Friday, Nov 10th   PSSA Sport 
 

 
 
Term 4, Week 6 

Monday Nov 13th      
Stage 2 excursion – Elizabeth 
Farm 
 

Tuesday, Nov 14th            

 
Wednesday, Nov 15th          
   

 

Thursday, Nov 16th          

Friday, Nov 17th   PSSA Sport  
 

 
 
 
 

 

PAYMENT REMINDERS 
 

Year 6 Farewell    $15.00 
Interrelate Year 5   $21.00 
Interrelate Year 6   $37.00 
Maths On-line 5C & 6S  $11.00 
PSSA (participating students)  $35.00 OVERDUE 
Stage 2 Excursion- Elizabeth Farm $35.00 
 

Please make sure a signed permission note is returned to the school office when making ALL payments 
(cash, cheque and on-line). It stops a lot of stress and confusion in the office and for your child. 

 

 

 

 

Head Lice 
There has been a reported cases of head lice in the school. Would you 
please check your child's hair and treat if necessary. All hats, sheets and 
bed covers need to be treated as well to break the cycle. 
 

 



 

 

 



Thank you to the students who entered all the amazing artworks of Wollongong! (You have automatically 

been entered into raffle below) 

 

Students voted on their favourite artworks and those masterpieces have been used to create an amazing 

Calendar – the result is a professional and heart-warming result!  

 

Any parent, grandparent or resident of Wollongong would be proud to display this Calendar on their wall. 

It’s a beautiful Christmas present – and you are supporting the school! 

 

The A4 size Wall Calendars are for sale: $20 each from the office – cash or cheque only! 
We have only printed a limited number of Calendars so to secure yours today please complete the below 

form and return it to the Office with cash or a cheque (no online payments!) 

 

Each calendar purchase puts you in the draw to win some amazing prizes: 
2 x 18 holes of golf including buggy hire at Wollongong Golf Club worth $360 

2 x 12 month Gym memberships @ Wollongong PCYC worth $330 

1 x group Yoga session with Fran (Invite up to 10 people, on a Monday evening) worth $150 

2 x tickets to Jamberoo Action Park worth $120 

1 x Family pass to Symbio Zoo worth $94 

1 x Family pass to Obstacool Wollongong on 18 or 19 November 2017 worth $50 (This prize will be drawn 3rd Nov) 

1 x $50 dinner/drinks voucher for Coldwater Creek, bar & restaurant at Sage Hotel Wollongong 

1 x $50 Woolworths voucher 

1 x $50 Artspace Studio for Kids Voucher (Big Fat Smile, Corrimal) 

1 x $50 Bunnings voucher 

With further prizes to come! 

 
 

Calendar Order Form 
 

My name:      My ph no:                        

My Child’s name:      My Child’s class:          

Number of Calendars I will purchase:    Total amount enclosed (cash or cheque): $   
 

(Cheques to be made out to Wollongong Public School P&C) 
As this is a P&C organised event NO online payments, cash or cheque only 

 

 



             
Wollongong Public School 

Friday 10th November 2017 

$10 entry includes a glow stick, popcorn & bottle of water 
 

A Family pass is $30 which includes up to 4 children and 2 adults (same family please) 
 

Movie: School of Rock (PG) 
Time: Claim your space from 6pm, we plan to start the movie at 7pm (for 9pm finish) 

 
Have dinner before you come. On entry you will get a glow wrist band, a bag of popcorn. We will also be 

selling tea & coffee (coffee bag – not barista!), cold drinks, snacks and other dessert items that people 
would like to donate. 

 
Bring something to sit on: a bean bag or low beach-style chair would be perfect, otherwise camp chairs are 

fine but you will need to sit further back or on the sides so other people can see. 
 

There is limited space so we will only sell a limited number of seats, be quick as we cannot promise that 
tickets will be available at the door. 

 
Tickets are available for purchase at the school office. 

 
All proceeds from the night go to Wollongong Public School P&C  

See you there! 

                                              

 

Movie Night Ticket Order Form 
 

 
My Child’s name:      My Child’s class:     
 
Number of Tickets I will purchase: single tix ($10 each):                    Family pass ($30):       
 
Total amount enclosed (cash or cheque): $  (Cheques to be made out to Wollongong Public School P&C) 

As this is a P&C organised event NO online payments, cash or cheque only 



Wollongong Public School 2018 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Notification of Key Date 
Families are invited to attend our Kindergarten Orientation and Parent Information Sessions. It is 

encouraged that your child attends each of the sessions so they can experience some of the activities that 

the Kindergarten classroom offers and begin to feel safe and confident in starting school. We would also 

encourage parents to attend all or as many sessions as possible. The sessions will be as follows: 

 

 

Kindergarten Orientation Parents as Learners Session and Classroom session 

Term 4 Week 4 

Tuesday 31st October 2017 

9.30am – 10.45am 

During this session, parents will gain an understanding of what happens in the Kindergarten classroom 

with a particular focus on Literacy and Numeracy. Parents will have the opportunity to trial a variety of 

activities and as a result have a clear understanding of what learning will take place when your child starts 

school. During this session, our 2018 children will again be participating in some fun and engaging 

activities in the Kindergarten classrooms. 

 

We look forward to your attendance and welcoming our new and existing families. 

Mr H Cosier                                                                          Mrs S Neaves 

Principal                                                                              Assistant Principal (Relieving) 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 
Australia Cheng Feng Education Exchange Centre 

ACF Mandarin School --- Mandarin Course 

ACF Mandarin School is staffed by experienced and qualified teachers who have had decades 
of experience teaching Chinese in NSW. 
 

Our school provides Mandarin language courses to students from Kindergarten to Year 10 
levels.  We use a very effective method of teaching by immersing the students in the Chinese 
culture. Our ultimate objective is to develop the students’ ability, boost their confidence in 
learning and raise their interest in the new language, making sure they can apply what they 
have learned to daily, practical use.  

 
 

Classes: From Kindergarten to Year 10, (4 terms in a year),  
Course Fee: $200.00/term  Special price: $180, teaching Materials: $30/whole Year 
 

Time Table: Tuesday   3:15pm-5:15pm     

Term Period  Term Period 

1 07/02/2017 -- 04/04/2017  3 18/07/2017-- 19/09/2017 

2 02/05/2017 -- 27/06/2017  4 10/10/2017-- 05/12/2017 

 
Contact: Principal  Ms. Sulian Tang  0404 839 398   Email: suliant@hotmail.com 
 
Tel:  02-9211 1803    Fax:  02-9211 9179    
 
Enrolment: Phone, Fax, Email, or In person are all welcome  
 
Office Address:  Level 5, 461/317-321 Castlereagh Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Location: School Library – Block D, 67A Church Street, Wollongong Public School  
 
All students get together at School Library Block D at 3:00pm. The parents pick up your 
child/children at Library at 5:15pm. 
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